
Schedule of Events
Meetings Last Wednessday of every Month.

See our Web site for more 
information, maps and directions.

http://toss.freeservers.com
Soaring every Sunday at Redwood School

Art McMamee is mailing out the newsletter 
to members who require a hard copy. 

If you need one call Art.
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TOSS is a Distric X member of the Academy of Model Aeronautics  Charter Club #1493

Meeting began at 7:00PM

Members in attendance: 
Derek Bennett, Bill Bertram, Gary Filice, Jay Harland, 
Richard Mason, Steve Miele, Don Northern, Mike 
Stern, Bob VanLandingham, Mike Stern, Andy Tiffin, 
Martin Usher, 

•	 Welcome to the 6th TOSS meeting of 2009
•	 Treasury Balance is not available as Jim 

Pendergrass isn’t in attendance. 

Contest Information:

The SC2 contest dates:
July 26th HSS @ Fish Canyon. 
Aug. 30th TOSS @ Redwood Intermediate 
School. 
Sept. 27th ISS @ AB Brown Soccer Field. 
Oct. 25th TPG @ Encinitas Flight Center. 
Nov. 22nd Rain Date.

TOSS contest dates:
BUBW invitational contest date is August 9th.

We will investigate having the school rest 
rooms open for these contests.

Old Business:
Smith Hill is being monitored by video camera 
by the Parminter HOA. Allegedly you will be 
cited for trespassing if on the hill.

New Business:

Flying Site Acquisition News:

There has been one response to one to 
our member’s inquiry about the Hill Canyon 
property via City of Thousand Oaks web site. 
Bill inquired as to why this is occurring and 
if it was policy not to respond to tax paying 
citizens. It seems that Chuck Rogers did 
respond to Paul Crittenden and from the text, 
apparently Rogers is the contact for this land. 
Hong (City TO) indicated to Bill that the parcel 
will be let to the highest bidder and Rogers will 
advise us when to bid.

Bill has been informed that Ventura County 
Parks department will not consider a special 
use permit for the county park at Hill Canyon 
until December.

Andy Won the door prize; a DC voltage tester.


